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Picture Day 
AFCCC will be hosting picture day again 

this year through “Lifetouch Photography”.  
They will be here on September 1st & 2nd   
to take photos of all the children.  Please 
make sure that your child is in attendance 

that day to have pictures taken. 

Labor Day Sign Up 
AFCCC will have a sign-up sheet for care on 
Labor Day.  If you do not sign up for care 
on this sheet you will run the risk of not 

having care that day. 

Field Trip 
On September 22nd we will be taking the 

children to Otter Creek Trail.  Please make 
sure to turn in your permission form, and 

sunscreen for your child. 

Pre- Kindergarten 
We are proud to announce that we will be 
offering a pre-kindergarten program at no 
additional cost to families this year.  
Beginning September 12th with Miss Amber 
we will offer: 

 Creative Curriculum- Literacy Skills, 
Math Readiness, Hands-on Science, 
Socialization, Music & Movement and 
Much More!!! 

 3 & 4 year olds 

 Monday- Thursday 8am-1130am 

 Wrap around day care available. 

 Included in day care cost. 

 Program Runs Through the School Year 

Carson Park  
We had a blast during our field trip to 

Carson Park in August.  

 
 
 

 



 

 

Dates to Remember 
 

 Sep 1st & 2nd -Picture Days  

 Sep 5th - Sign up Care Only- Labor Day 

 Sep 10th- Staff Meeting & Party 

 Sep 11th- Grandparents Day 

 Sep 12th- Pre-Kinder Program Starts 

 Sep 12th-  Fundraiser Starts 

 Sep 22nd- Field Trip- Otter Creek Trail 

 Sep 23rd - Scholastic Due 

 Sep 26th- Fundraiser Due 
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 WELCOME! 

TEACHER PHILOSOPHY “It is our 

philosophy to provide your child with 

warm and caring surroundings.  We will 

allow the children to experiment through 

creative play, small and large motor 

exercises, art, music, math, and 

science.  We will also do our best to assist 

the children learning self-respect, self-

esteem as well as respect and compassion 

for others.” 

 

  

 

Thank You Parents! 

 Sep 1st- Darrell 

 Sep 2nd- Norah 

 Sep 5th- Miss Alyssa 

 Sep 8th- Sawyer 

 Sep 8th- Marvel  

 Sep 18th- Hattie 

 Sep 20th- Lilah 

 Sep 20th- Zoey 

 Sep 23rd- Kiara 

 Sep 23rd- Vincent 

 Sep 25th- Brayden 

 
Please feel free to bring in a birthday 

snack but please ask the teacher if 

there are any allergies in the classroom 

that you child is in. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!! 

 

 
 

 September Birthdays! 

Reminder to Parents: 

Parents please remember to empty out 

your child’s mailboxes at least once a 

week.  Also remember to take home all 

extra items hanging on your child’s 

hook. 

Thank You. 

Our goal as a professional child care provider 

is to provide your child with a clean, safe, 

comfortable environment where they can play 

and learn with guidance and loving care while 

you are at work or attending school. 

Fall Weather 

With the summer slowly coming to an end 

we ask that each child has a light weight 

fall jacket or sweater that they can keep 

at AFCCC for our outdoor adventures and 

recess times.   
 


